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Khomani San Tracking School 
A group of four Khomani San trackers are wishing to use their ancestral tracking skills 
to start their own tracking school. To assist them, we organised a tracking mentorship 
session with CyberTracker Master Tracker Adriaan Louw and Tracker Specialist Andrew 
Kearney over 5 days in Kgalagadi Transfrontier Park, South Africa. The aim was for the 
Khomani San trackers to learn from the two mentors and vice-versa, while getting used 
to the CyberTracker Tracking Standards. Additionally, we held several discussions to 
better understand what the Khomani San would like to achieve and how they can use 
!Ae!Hai Kalahari Heritage Park - which is 57,903 ha of land within the park that was 
conditionally allocated to the Khomani San and Mier communities. 
 

 



 
 


